
1gth July, 2024.

ec c1 Cos

The King has asked me to thank you for your letter and to
convey his warmest congratulations to Tanglin Trust School in
Singapore on the occasion of its Centenary, which will be marked with
a series of celebratory events from August 2024 to June 2025.

His Majesty much appreciates your thoughtfulness in writing as
you did. The King was intrigued to learn that Tanglin Trust School in
Singapore, established in 1925, is the oldest British international school
in Southeast Asia, with around three thousand students from over fifty
nationalities.

As you celebrate this milestone with a year-long series of events,
including a Heritage Exhibition, the launch of “Tanglin Tales,” and a
special music performance by the Singapore Symphony Orchestra at
the Esplanade in April 2025, The King sends his warmest good wishes
to all those involved for a most enjoyable and successful programme.
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